
SDG&E’s Pomerado North Replacement Project – Pipeline Safety Enhancement Plan (PSEP)  

Email Update #4 

August 18, 2021 

  

For the past month, three construction crews have been working to install new pipe along 
Pomerado Road in Rancho Bernardo and Poway. The third crew was added in early July to help 
with the trenching and installment process. Part of the challenge on the northern section of the 
project has been large granite boulders that must be broken down and removed in order to 
fully trench and install the pipe. 

  

Despite this challenge, crews are making progress.  

Since the start of construction on in May, SDG&E crews have trenched a combined total of 
more than one mile along Pomerado Road and installed more than 5,000 feet of new pipe in 
the trench at the three locations along Pomerado Road between Ted Williams Parkway and 
Stone Canyon Road. 

One crew is currently boring under the golf cart tunnel that goes under Pomerado Road near 
the Oaks North community. A sophisticated technique called Horizontal Directional Drilling is 
being utilized to bore under the golf cart path with minimal impact. 

  

Drivers should prepare for potential delays at three locations on Pomerado Road, all working in 
a south to north direction. 

This notice is to inform you that reduced traffic lanes may be necessary along Pomerado Road 
as we work from south-to-north: 

  

Location #1:                Just north of Ted Williams Parkway to Roberto Way (City of 
Poway) 

Time Frame:                July 9 – October 29        

Normal Workdays:     Monday – Friday 



Normal Hours*:           8:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. 

  

Location #2:                Monte Vista Road to Stone Canyon Road (City of Poway) 

Time Frame:               July 12 – October 29 

Normal Workdays:    Monday – Friday 

Normal Hours*:          8:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m. 

  

Location #3:                Stone Canyon Road to Rancho Bernardo Road (City of San 
Diego) 

Time Frame:                July 9 – September 13        

Normal Workdays:     Monday – Friday 

Normal Hours*:           8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 

  

*Subject to City approval, hours may be adjusted to facilitate safe and efficient construction 
and/or address community needs.    

Traffic control will be set up and flaggers present during these activities.  Two-way traffic will be 
maintained at all times. Residents and businesses along Pomerado Road will have 
ingress/egress access during this time.   

  



 

Crews working for SDG&E welding newly installed pipe along Pomerado Road north of Stone 
Canyon Road 

  

We appreciate the patience of the community as we work on this important pipeline safety 
project in the communities of Poway and Rancho Bernardo. 

 


